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January 28, 2020 
 
 

Road Closure on Norwood Avenue 

Chatham County, GA (January 28, 2020) – Norwood Avenue at Skidway Road to Central 
Avenue will be closed January 30 - February 7, 2020. Crews will be working on a drainage 
project at that location. Area businesses are still accessible.  

Please reduce your speed, drive with caution, and use alternate routes when possible. 

What: Norwood Avenue at Skidway Road to Central Avenue will be closed. 

When: January 30 - February 7, 2020 
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Contact: 
Catherine Glasby 
Public Information Office 
Chatham County, GA 
Office: (912)652-7897 
Email: cnglasby@chathamcounty.org 


